Message from the Principal: Hoboken Terminal Accident

As we keep the safety of all present in Hoboken Terminal this morning in our prayers, and
express gratitude for the brave work of the first responders, we can report that all Prep
students were accounted for within one hour of this moming's accident. In light of wravel
disruptions, Prep will follow an Assembly-1 bell schedule on Friday, 9/30.




